
Some of our Year 6 pupils have recited a poem about 
the Queen on our school’s Twitter account.  Follow this 
link to view it:

https://twitter.com/StMarysRCPriory/stat
us/1570485668949946368?s=20&t=xCUN
y7qyIfhXn4Uzfs_ZXg

https://twitter.com/StMarysRCPriory/status/1570485668949946368?s=20&t=xCUNy7qyIfhXn4Uzfs_ZXg


This week, our teachers spent time learning 
how to share news via our school’s Twitter 
account. This will be the main way that we 
share photographs and news of the 
learning happening at our school. Please 
make sure that you give us a ‘follow’!
@StMarysRCPriory
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Next week there are several parent meetings, including: Years 1-6 
‘Meet the Teachers’ meetings; Year 6 parents Pendarren meeting; 
Year 6 parents secondary transfer meeting; Nursery parents 
Tapestry and early reading.

Please check the dates carefully on the next slide.

Our Phase assemblies this week were 
about the Parable of the lost sheep.

We spoke about how we are precious 
to Jesus and how we always have an 
opportunity to say sorry and ask Jesus 
to find us.

To mark the passing of Queen 
Elizabeth II, we held assemblies in 
both the Infant and the Junior School. 
It is, of course, a tremendously sad 
time, however, we spent the assembly 
celebrating the incredible life that she 
had. One particularly interesting part 
of the Queen’s life, was the fact that 
she trained as a mechanic during 
WWII to support in the country’s 
efforts. What an incredible person!
On Monday we will close our school 
doors on the bank holiday for her 
funeral.
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Reminders
● Our new school start time for Reception to Year 6 is 

8.50am - don’t be late! 
● Our new school end time for Reception to Year 6 is 

3.20pm 
● All Junior children must have a tie - it is part of our 

school uniform (optional for the Infants)
● White shirts must be worn by all (no polo shirts)
● Trainers must not be worn with the school uniform. 

Black shoes only.

Dates for your diary:

● 19th September- School closed for the bank holiday 
Meet the teacher dates- all parents welcome:

● 20th September Year 5&6 Meet the Teacher 9-9.20am
● 21st September Year 3 & 4 Meet the Teacher 9-9.20am
● 22nd September Year 1 & 2 Meet the Teacher 9-9.20am

● 21st September Pendarren meeting for Parents @5.30pm 
in the Junior Hall

● 21st September Tapestry and Early Reading meeting for 
Nursery parents @9am in the Nursery

● 22nd September Secondary Transfer for Year 6 parents @ 
4.30pm- virtual meeting

● 23rd September Individual photographs
● 23rd September McMillan Coffee Morning
● 28th September Reception Tapestry and Early Reading 

meeting for parents @9am in the Infant Hall
● 3rd - 7th October - Year 6 to Pendarren
● week beginning 17th October Parent Teacher 

Consultations
● 4th October - welcome liturgy for new families to our 

school community
● 17th October Harvest Festival



Congratulations to our Stars of the week!
These pupils have worked exceptionally 

hard to stand out amongst their peers. Well 
done everyone!

Owl  Class Alexander Shayna

Robin Class Hermela Atnatiwos

Swan Class Sofia Iggy

Woodpecker Class Daniel Ariana

Dove Class Mar-Vell Jaimie

3N Ana-Maria Noel

3M Angela A’zyah

4B Wincent Bella

4M Christian Miryam

5C Thea Elijah

5J Joanna Tiffany

6B Nadia Nikodem

6D Nadia Aris



Enrichment Clubs

You will hopefully have received an email 
this week to sign up for one of our many 

enrichment clubs (deadline today). If your 
child got into one the clubs, you will be 
notified by today or tomorrow via your 

Arbor account. Clubs start from Tuesday 
20th. 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Infant 
School

 Reception- Year 2: 
Dance

 

Soccerkidz:

Years 1-3 Soccer

Years 1&2: Art

 

Reception: 
Drama through 
Storytelling

Soccerkidz:

Years 1-3: 
Multi-sports

Junior 
School

Years 3-6: 
Games Club 
(Board Games)

Soccerkidz:

Years 4-6: 
Soccer

Years 3-6: Netball

 

 Soccerkidz:

Years 1-3: Soccer

Years 3-6: 
Boxing

Years 3-6: 
Dance

 

Soccerkidz:

Years 1-3: 
Multi-sports



Come and join our Macmillan Coffee 
morning!

Where: Infant Hall
When: Friday 30th September after drop 

off time
Please donate, using this link:

https://thyg.uk/BUS007647644

https://thyg.uk/BUS007647644
https://thyg.uk/BUS007647644


School uniform 

PE uniform 

https://www.stmaryspri
ory.co.uk/school-unifor
m/

Details of our school 
uniform can be found 
on our website under 

‘parents’, or by clicking 
the link below.

https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/
https://www.stmaryspriory.co.uk/school-uniform/












Prayer for the new school year

Almighty God,

You are the author and sustainer of all human life;
grant that your servant, Elizabeth our Queen,
whom you granted a long and happy reign as 
Monarch of these lands
may be forgiven her sins and rewarded with that 
eternal life promised to all those born again
in the water of baptism and power of your Spirit.

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son,
Who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy 
Spirit God, forever and ever,
Amen.

Eternal rest, grant to her O Lord,
And let Perpetual light shine upon her.

May she rest in peace.
Amen.

May her soul, and the souls of all the faithful departed,
Through the mercy of God, rest in peace.
Amen


